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TEDDY BEARS’ PICNIC 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As a way to end our lovely year together, Sett Class are going to have a Teddy Bears’ Picnic on 
WEDNESDAY 20th JULY. This will be at High Lea Park, and we will be meeting our Newtown friends there. 
The afternoon will include a picnic lunch, time to play in the park and a few little games.  
 
Please bring the children to school as normal. We will spend the morning in school and will walk up to the 
park in time for our picnic lunch. Please make sure the children are dressed for the weather (raincoat and 
wellies or suncream and sun hat – or maybe a mix of them all since this is England!)  
 
The children will also need a packed lunch and plenty of water in a rucksack that they can carry. If you 
would like our kitchen to make up a packed lunch for your child, please let Mrs Tong know ASAP so this 
can be arranged. The children can also bring in a teddy of their choice (but will need to be able to carry it 
themselves). 
 
Please pick your child up from the entrance to High Lea Park (by the toilets) at 3pm. This will give 
everyone chance to get back to school in time for collection of any siblings.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
Mrs Tong 
 

 


